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Statement on COVID-19 Vaccinations 

 

Toronto, ON – The National Elevator and Escalator Association (NEEA) is affirming its industry stance on 
behalf of its members with respect to COVID-19 vaccinations. 

NEEA strongly supports its members actively encourage their employees to get vaccinated. The 
Association has been working with stakeholders at the local level across Canada to encourage 
vaccination and will continue to do so.  

The Association recognizes individual jurisdictions and private entities have developed their own 
requirements for COVID-19 vaccinations. Since the establishment of these criteria, NEEA members have 
shown leadership in adhering to local requirements and working to encourage vaccinations within the 
industry. 

NEEA is the industry voice in Canada for elevators and escalators. The Association represents the four 
major global manufacturers and contractors of elevating devices: KONE, Otis, Schindler and TK Elevator. 
The Association was incorporated in 1977 and was born out of, and is the successor to, the Canadian 
Elevator Manufacturers Association which was formed in the 1960’s. NEEA is responsible for both 
negotiating collective agreements in all provinces and working with regulators and public policy 
stakeholders to advance issues of relevance to the industry. 
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For more information, please contact: 

Christian von Donat, Executive Director, Operations 
613-408-0498 
Christian.vondonat@neea.ca 

 


